
 
 

PETAWAWA AGE-FRIENDLY COMMUNITY PLAN 
 

You are invited to an: 

 

Implementation Planning Session 

 

Thursday, January 28
th

 

9:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

Petawawa Civic Centre – upstairs hall 

16 Civic Centre Rd. 

A working lunch will be served. 

 

A cumulative session where the emerging plan will be presented and 

collaborative discussion will refine and quantify some key actions and a 

timeline for deliverables.  This will be the last opportunity for the public 

to provide input into the Age Friendly Community Plan before the final 

document goes before Council. 

 

 Christine Mitchell, Executive Assistant 

613-687-5536 x 2003 or by email at cmitchell@petawawa.ca  

                     RSVP Please 

YES!  
I will attend 

NO 
I can’t attend 

Click an image and your 
response will be sent 
automatically. 

mailto:cmitchell@petawawa.ca
mailto:cmitchell@petawawa.ca?subject=No, unfortunately I will not be able to attend the Implementation Forum on January 28th.
mailto: cmitchell@petawawa.ca?subject=Yes!  I will attend the Age Friendly Implemenation Workshop on January 28th.

